
Where every child is valued 

Friday 10th November 2023 

  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back! It has been a rainy start to the half term so don’t forget to wrap up well. The 

children have settled back in beautifully and are very engaged in their new topics, the teach-

ers will be updating their blogs weekly so you can keep up to date with the exciting learning 

that is happening within their class. We will be hosting some coffee mornings over the com-

ing weeks so please keep a look out for dates on the website, this will be an opportunity to 

discuss a range of themes and meet other parents for a chat.  

We are pleased that there are more trips happening this year, we have had year 3 visit Lon-

don Zoo last half term and year 4 will be off to the British Museum this half term. We always 

appreciate parent support so if you are available to attend a school trip, please let the class 

teacher know.  

 

Kindest regards,  

Ms Thangarajah 

 

We will be supporting Children in Need on Friday 17th November by wearing 

spots and donating £1. There are some challenges you can do at home too, just 

click the links below 

Pudsey Bearpees Challenge - BBC Children in Need  

Strawberry-Bliss-Balls.pdf (bbcchildreninneed.co.uk)  

 

The PTA will be hosting a cake sale on Friday 24th November, all money 

raised will be donated to the British Red Cross to support the work they are 

doing to support the civilians suffering in the current conflict in the Middle 

East. Keep an eye on the school website for further details. 

 

 

We still have Dance Fit/Keep fit classes running for 

adults every Monday from 2pm so do feel free to come 

along and join in.  

 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/introducing-pudsey-bearpees/
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/08/Strawberry-Bliss-Balls.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

Come and join our coffee morning on Thursday 23rd November 
from 9:00 –9:50 our Art or Drama therapist will be there with 
school staff to offer tips and advice on a range of themes that you 
might want to discuss. This is informal so no need to book just pop 
along and have a chat. Get to know the school community over a cup 
of tea and a biscuit! We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

 
We are launching our adults in to read sessions on Friday 
24th of November at 8:50—9:20.  
This will be for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2. 
This will run every Friday and gives you an opportunity to 
share a range of stories with the children in the classroom. 
No need to book just wait in the playground at drop off 
time and an adult will bring you to the classroom.  
At Oliver Goldsmith we feel reading is important and devel-
oping a love for books increases children’s desire to read 
for pleasure. So come along and enjoy a story! 

 
Adults in to Read  


